
 

 
 

Dunany Country Club Weekly Bulletin August 30, 2017 
_____________________________________________________________ 

 
 

Website Information: 
www.dunanycountryclub.com 

Password:  dcc1922 
_____________________________________________________________ 

 
 

Congratulations to all the participants in this year's Club Championships.  We had great turnouts, 
fantastic weather and tons of enthusiasm! Special thanks to Chris Vroom for running the Men's Senior 
Championship and to Betty Brydon and Marilyn Wynn for scoring all of our rounds. Thanks and great 
job! 
 

Here are our winners of the 2017 Men's Club Championship: 
 

Class A  Wilson-M.D. Roy Cup   Don Sutherland 
Class B  Soper Trophy    François Côté 
Class C  Shaft Trophy    Scott Ritchie 
Class D  Jeanne Jones Trophy   Jim Cameron 

 
 

                       
              Champion - Don Sutherland          Class C Playoff 

http://www.dunanycountryclub.com/


            
                     Dual of the Dons                         Class D 

_____________________________________________________________   
 
Congratulations to our champions and I hope to see all our members out this Saturday at 8 a.m. to 
compete in the Parkes-Culross Trophy.This is a shotgun start, low net field day and will allow us all to 
get back to the club for our 5p.m. Prize giving and Corn boil.  
 
We also have the Fred McCracken Five Lakes Trophy to compete for all day on Sunday.  Please declare 
your round to the starters before teeing off.  This is a competition between the 5 Lakes.  The four 
lowest net scores, which must include one man and one lady, are added together to determine the 
winner.  Good Luck and I hope to see us all out on the course this weekend! 
 
Be considerate of others: if there is a hole free in front of your group please allow faster players 
through. This will speed up play considerably. Thanks.  
 
Chrys Tindale – Club Captain 

_____________________________________________________________ 
  



 

 

 
Congratulations to Rod Armstrong on competing in 50 consecutive club championships! 

_____________________________________________________________ 
 

    
 

This how the course looked before the mens championships 
(photos compliments of Chris Hart – Greens Superintendent) 

_____________________________________________________________ 
  



_____________________________________________________________ 
 

 
The Golden Girls 

 

                                        
                      Jane Fehr’s Charcuterie                Shrimp & Barbeque 
 

Championship Dinner 
 

Thank you to the Azaria, Armstrong & Minty teams and all the volunteers for the fabulous 
Championship dinner Saturday evening.  Also to the Barb-B-que team of Jim Cameron, Jim Armstrong 
& Dave Glionna!  

_____________________________________________________________ 
 

Ladies Day Winners 
 

Hidden Partners - August 16th  
Congratulations to Joanne Poole and Tina McLeod-Moore for winning Hidden Partners with a 
combined low net of 150.   Well done! 
 

Toonies and Tea - August 23rd 
We had an excellent turnout of golfers and ladies for lunch and tea.   The event was ‘Count your Putts’ 
and Annabelle Moore was the winner with only 12 putts.   There was a tie for 2nd with 14 putts, 
and  we had a fun ‘putt off’ on the 9th green with Joanne Poole taking 2nd place, and Judy Farrell 
taking 3rd place.  Congratulations! 
 

Prizes for the Play for Points Competition and Ringers will be presented at the Ladies Closing 
meeting.  See you there! 

_____________________________________________________________ 



_____________________________________________________________ 

 
Reminder – LADIES CLOSING MEETING- SUNDAY, SEPT 3 

Please take note... the Ladies Closing Meeting has been changed to Sunday, Sept. 3, 10 a.m. 
Coffee, tea and morning snacks will be served.  
 

_____________________________________________________________ 
 

Join us September 9th for the Inaugural Dunany Fall Classic! 
 

Tournament Name:   Dunany Fall Classic 
Tournament Start time:  3pm EST, Saturday September 9th 
Potluck Start time:   7pm EST 
 

To sign up for the tournament, please send me an email at kevinhavill@gmail.com with the 4 players on your 

team, the team Captain and the team name.  

 

Following the Fall Classic on September will be a pot luck supper and we are asking participant to bring 
something to contribute to the meal.  Contributions can be in the form of a casserole, appetizer, salad, bread, 
etc. There will be a sign up sheet in the starter shack to mark your name and what you will be bringing. This is 
truly an old Dunany tradition from many years ago, promising a super success to the day. 
 
For more information please contact, Kelly Havill, 514-779-9283, by email kelly_havill@hotmail.com, or Barb 

Armstrong 450-562-4357, by email armstrob1010@gmail.com. 

 

__________________________________________________ 
 

YOGA 
 
All are welcome to join us for two gentle yoga classes which will be led by Gaye Parsons in the 
Clubhouse, on Fridays, September 1 and September 8 at 9:30 a.m..  Bring your mat, water and a yoga 
block or cushion.  If you have not signed a medical waiver already this summer, they will be available at 
the class. See you then! roycaroline521@gmail.com 

__________________________________________________ 
 

Wish List! 
 

The DCC is looking to see if anyone has a safe they are not using and would be willing to donate for use 
in the clubhouse or the starter shack. Please contact Jamie Armstrong. 

__________________________________________________ 
 

Friendly reminder to pay those bar chits! 
 
Please pay your outstanding bills from the summer by Prize Giving weekend to give our Finance 
Department time to process our books before the close of the season. Thank you! 

_____________________________________________________________ 
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_____________________________________________________________ 
 
 

 
 

DCC Facilities – Investing in our Future – Survey landing in your inbox soon! 
 
The Board of Directors wants your feedback.  In the next few weeks, you will be getting an electronic “Survey” to 
solicit your opinion for input to the Board.  Your opinion counts!!!  We will send it directly to your email.  If you 
know of anyone that would like a paper copy of the survey, please send an email to kamtindale@gmail.com  and 
we will get one out to them.  To learn more about this project http://www.dunanycountryclub.com/clubhouse-
renovation  

 

_____________________________________________________________ 
 
Enjoy your week!  
 
If you have news and photos to share please send them to Cindy Aikman at aikman.cindy@gmail.com 
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